
Submitted to Hon'ble Vice Chancellor
June 19,2017

It is submitted.that the outcome Based curriculum (oBE) for M. Sc. (chemistry) which was
prepared by Head of the Department in consultation with the experts from various universities
and Industries was discussed and approved by the Department committee in its meeting held
on June 15,2017.

Hon'ble Vice chancellor is requested to accord his approvar for the same so that it can be
implemented from academic year 2017_lg.

If approved, the outcome Based curricurum (oBE) for M. sc. (chemistry) w'r beimpfemented from academic year 20I7_Ig.
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Hon'ble Vice Chancellor


